

New Hampshire Building Officials Support Staff

March 26, 2021'

Attn: Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman c/o Dominic Sims, CEO International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Yalta

Re: James W. "Jim" Sayers letter of support – Reelection to ICC Board of Directors

Dear Mr. Bryant,

I write on behalf of the New Hampshire Building Officials Support Staff (NHBOSS) in support of Jim Sayers and his reelection to the ICC Board of Directors as a Director at Large. Jim strives to best serve the membership by diligently learning about the issues that affect local, state and regional chapters while keeping those chapters informed to help them be successful. Jim has the passion and dedication to further the ICC mission and should be reelected to continue his service to the organization.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Maltais

President

NH Building Officials Support Staff

41 Main Street

Meredith, NH 03253